
400 Crossing Boulevard
8th Floor

P.O. Box 5933
Bridgewater, NJ  08807 

T: 908-722-0700
F: 908-722-0755

Direct Dial: 908-252-4221 
Email: jlaskey@norris-law.com 

June 13, 2023
VIA EMAIL 

Sherri Golden, Secretary 
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
Post Office Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

Re:  I/M/O PSE&G Clean Energy Future-Electric Vehicle and Energy Storage (“CEF-
EVES”) 
Docket No. EO18101111  

Dear Secretary Golden: 

In April 2020, the Board approved the admission pro hac vice of Paul Yousif in the 
above proceeding on behalf of Blue Bird Body Company, an intervenor. 

This letter is to inform the Board that Mr. Yousif’s employment with Blue Bird Body 
Company terminated in or about May 2022, and his admission pro hac vice is therefore 
withdrawn. 
. 

Please acknowledge this letter by return email. 

Very truly yours, 

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN, P.A. 

James H. Laskey 


